
December 1U, 1918

Mr. James W* Dufft,
145 th Ambulance Company•

112th Sanitary Tr.
American F>x. Forces*

My dear Mr* Dufft:*

It is good of you to wit# your letter 

of Movember 12th and I appreciate your kind thought* It would be 

a splendid thing if you could return again to college* 1 am sure that 

the added experience would make you appreciate our campus life all 
the more and that college would benefit you greatly after your months 

in the army* The policy of the administration is to do everything

possible for the boys who have been in service* When you find out just 

wbsn you will return to the United States it would be a good thing 
to write hr* Martin who ie making all arrangements for college re* 
entrance•

With kind personal regards.

Cordially yours,


